980-31

Swindon Trades Union Council

(Registered with T.U.C.)

Treasurer:
C. EDWARDS
2 BOSCOMBE ROAD
SWINDON SN2 3EY

Secretary:
JAMES SCOTT, J.P.
59 CLOCHE WAY
UPPER STRATTON
SWINDON SN2 6JN
Tel. Stratton St. Margaret 3632
5th October, 1973.

Lionel Murray OBE General Secretary TUC Congress House Great Russell Street LONDON WC1B 3IS

Dear Mr Murray,

CHILE

I am instructed by the delegates to Swindon Trades Union Council to forward to the following resolution to the General Council for its consideration.

"That we the Swindon Trades Union Council are dismayed at the overthrow of the legally elected Popular Unity Government of Chile and call on the Labour Movement to further condemn the illegal Military Junta. We feel that the British Government should not recognise this Junta, should not give any economic aid and cease trade with the murderers of Democracy in Chile"

For your information the following is the text of a telegram sent to the Prime Minister, Edward Heath on Wenesday 4th October by my Council.

"Swindon Trades Union Council express extreme concern for Lives of Chilean Popular Unity Government. Request your Intervention humanitarian grounds."

Yours sincerely,

J. SCOTT Secretary